From: Aaron Shurts

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Oppose Costly Cap-and-Trade in SB 1530
Date: Saturday, February 8, 2020 9:20:05 AM

Dear Chair Dembrow,

| urge you to vote no on cap and trade on the simple premise that you should not tax something to dissuade people
from doing something. If you want to help work on an actual substitute energy source. There is one to take the place
of fossil fuels to my knowledge. Why make people's lives harder to force them to do something. Incentivize them to
find a alternative source.

Sincerely,

Aaron Shurts

35060 Ede Rd
Lebanon, OR 97355
shurtsa@gmail.com
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